
 

 

Prof. Jonathan Fox - Chair of ERBP Advisory Board - Email: ERBPChair@era-edta.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Prof. Jonathan Craig 
SONG Initiative 
Centre for Kidney Research 
The Children’s Hospital at Westmead 
Westmead NSW 2145 
Sydney 
Australia 
 

 
10 July 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Craig and members of the SONG Executive Committee 
  
Invitation to endorse and use the SONG core outcomes in haemodialysis and transplantation 
  
Thank you for your letter of 19 June 2017. I am very pleased to report that, on behalf of European Renal 
Best Practice (ERBP), and with the strong support of its Advisory Board, I can endorse the SONG core 
outcome domains and give permission for ERBP endorsement to be listed on the SONG website 
(www.songinitiative.org). 
  
We look forward to using the SONG core outcomes in relevant ERBP guidance. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 

 
  
Professor Jonathan G Fox 
Chair, European Renal Best Practice (ERBP) 
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